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Good morning Marlborough District Council
 
Please find attached notification and location plan from Butt Drilling that we have had two wells 
decommissioned on our land at the Westwood Business Park.  
 

 The 100mm well on our Western boundary is P28w/4412, this is shown as belonging to 
“Sandall” on the MDC Wells Smartmap, the previous owner of the land.

 
 The 150mm well on our Eastern boundary is very old well, and we are unsure of the well 

number.  We suspect it to be P28w/1292, shown as belonging to “Lloyd” on the MDC Smartmap 
, but not shown in the same location on the map as the actual physical location.
 

This is part of development work being undertaken under resource consent U190718.1, and although 
not a conditions of the RC, filling of the wells is noted as Advice Note 7.
 
Please confirm that you are happy with the documents provided.
 
Kind regards
Janet
 
 
Janet Ashcroft 
Administration

Outer Limits Limited • P O Box 616 Blenheim 7240 • P +64 3 578 0931
 
This email is from Outer Limits Limited.  We do not accept responsibility for any changes made to this email or its attachments after we have 
transmitted it.  We do not accept responsibility for attachments made by others to this email. The contents of this email (and any 
attachments) may contain confidential information which may be subject to legal privilege and is intended only for the individual or entity 
named above. If you are NOT the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any use, perusal, dissemination or reproduction of this 
message is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately and then delete this email together with all 
attachments. Thank you for your co-operation.
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To Whom it may concern 
 
 
On the 30th of November 2020 two wells at the Westwood business Park 
were pumped with a cement/bentonite grout . one a 100mm well and the 
other a 150mm well . They were left to set then both pipes cut off 1 meter 
below ground level. 
If you require any further details do not hesitate to contact me . 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully   John Butt  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

4 Springswood Grove 

 Blenheim 

T: 021 343 089 | after hours: 03 578 8270  

john@buttdrilling.co.nz | http://www.buttdrilling.co.nz 

WATER WELL ENGINEERS TO MARLBOROUGH 
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